
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 14
th

 December 2017 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Next term Oak Class will be going swimming at The Hydro beginning on 

Monday 15
th

 January 2018. 

 

Please note that if your child suffers from verrucas special socks must be 

worn.  Your child will need a swimming costume & towel and we have 

also been informed that children must wear a swimming cap during 

lessons at The Hydro and boys should wear swimming trunks rather than 

the fashionable longer length swimming shorts. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.00 per week from each 

child.  This can be paid online via the School Money website for the full 

term or weekly.  If you prefer, you can send cash/cheque into school.  

Please return the slip below along with the consent form no later than 

Thursday 11
th

 January 2018.  Thank you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

  

 

 

Mr Street 

 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Swimming Consent Slip 

 

I give permission for  ................................................................................. 

to take part in swimming lessons at The Hydro. 

 

Signed ............................................................................. Parent/Guardian 

 



 

 

 

 

6th July 2010 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

On Monday morning, 12
th

 July we are taking Year 6 children to The 

Hydro for a ‘Fun Swimming Session’. 

 

Children will need to bring swimwear and a towel.  Please note that if 

your child suffers with veruccas special socks must be worn. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £2.00 per child to help cover the cost 

of hiring the pool.  Please complete the consent form below and return it 

to school if you would like your child to take part. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

V Walsh 

 

............................................................................................................... 

 

Fun Swimming Session at The Hydro for Year 6 

 

I would like my child to take part in the swimming session on Monday, 

12
th

  July. 

 

Name of child  .......................................................... 

 

Signed  .....................................................................  Parent/Guardian 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2006 

 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

As you are aware, Mr Dunn’s funeral will be held on Monday morning.  

As a result, we are cancelling swimming for Class 12 on Monday, 18
th

 

September as we will not have sufficient staff to accompany children to 

the pool. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J Ratcliffe 

 

 

 

 

 

 


